
Together with the launch of our enhanced XCLASS, Sun-Tech has participated in 

several educational events in Hong Kong and China. During the events, we are 

pleased to meet our valuable customers and also receive many positive responses 

from different kinds of institutions and organizations.  

 

Promotional Events with Our Partners 

In May, we are pleased to join hand with our China sole distributor to exhibit in two 

important exhibitions – The 57th China National Exhibition of Educational 

Instruments & The 9th Guangzhou Educational Instrument Exhibition. In these 

exhibitions, it is nice to see that many visitors who are mainly teachers, principals 

and educational professionals have shown their interests in our products, it could 

help us have a better understanding about their demand regarding ICT Education 

through discussion.  

 

Besides, we have also co-operated with Cypher Martin System Ltd. to hold the 3rd 

HK-Macau School Wireless Forum 2009 in Hong Kong & Macau respectively to share 

how our XCLASS Mobile and DLL Mobile help schools facilitate Mobile Learning. “With 

the help of XCLASS Mobile, I can easily manage my class even in a field trip which 

can arouse students’ interest in learning,” a representative of the pilot school said. 

 

Communication through Facebook 

With the increasing usage of Facebook globally, we reckon that it is a convenient and 

effective way to communicate with our distributors and customers. Hence, we are 

pleased to announce that we have set up our own business account there. We will 

upload our product information and current events periodically, so that our 

customers can keep being informed. Add Sun-Tech now! 

 

Online Learning Vs H1N1 

Owing to the widespread of H1N1 in Hong Kong, schools tend to use online learning 

platform to let students keep learning during this sudden school break. Our i-pol, 

Online English Learning Platform, fits in the current needs, resulting in a rising 

number of inquiry. We believe our products can meet up the demand, so that 

students can easily study at home while teachers can efficiently assess their 

students through the platform as well.  

 

Finally, we would like to thank again for all your continuous support. Hope that you 

could get updated information about our current development and future prospect 

through this newsletter. 



 

If you have any inquiry about our products, please feel free to contact our Sales 

Team at sales@suntechgroup.com  for further information and product 

demonstration. 

 

 


